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I am not alone in my hope that after this Covid 
crisis is over, there will be some shift in public 
perception for the better about what really matters. 
That truth can somehow win over the lies if you fight 
hard enough and long enough. 
 
Every whistle-blower battles against the lies, 
smearing and bullying, but what I find the hardest is 
battling against a political system that has embraced 
the totally compromised organisation, WBUK. 
 
I have published robust and comprehensive evidence to 
show that WBUK are not a genuine support organisation 
but that they have an agenda that will cause more 
harm to genuine Whistleblowers than even the worst of 
employers would struggle to equal. 
 
The past few weeks I have worked to the point of 
exhaustion to help the deluge of Whistleblowers 
contacting our helpline, what has disheartened me is 
not my workload but that I am being contacted by many 
Whistleblowers who contacted WBUK first and were not 
helped.  
 
All the evidence re WBUK is on our website. I am not 
going to keep citing it because I have concluded that 
MPs endorse WBUK precisely because WBUK know nothing 
about whistle-blowing so they are easy to deal with 
because of that very ignorance. MPs do not want to 
deal with the inconvenient evidence that we have 
given them repeatedly. 
 
Instead of repeating all the evidence yet again I 
will just let a few key facts uphold the truth. 
Please note that every month of the year the same 
comparisons could be made between the two web sites. 
 



During the Covid crisis our helpline has followed the 
logical pattern, in that staff such as cleaners, Care 
workers and nurses will be the vast majority of 
people contacting a whistleblowing support 
organisation.  
 
The work we have done highlighting those 
whistleblowing on the front line is evidenced on our 
website. 
 
I ask one thing, look at the below screen shots of 
two websites during Covid 19 and choose from the 
following options, 
 
Are both running a similar help-line? 
  
Is only one a genuine whistleblowing support 
organisation? 
 
Which one is genuine based on the facts? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



WBUK WEBSITE. Published work during Covid 19 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Compassion In Care WEBSITE during Covid 19. excluding 
newspaper articles e.g. 2 in Guardian,1 in The Times. 
2 in The Mirror, 2 in the Daily Mail,2 RTTV 
interviews and one French TV interview,1 interview 
with ABC Australian tv. 
 



 
  

 
 



 
 
We are well aware that highlighting the truth will 
result in more underhand threats from WBUK who will 
no doubt threaten to destroy this tiny charity for 
pointing out our evidenced work helping thousands of 
people. 
 
Compassion in Care evidence for Edna’s Law 
8000 Whistleblowers 
5000 Families of Abuse Victims  
6000 plus Members of the public who have signed the 
Edna’s Law petition  
 
I always thought that it should be enough that our 
work shone a light on WBUK and revealed the scant 
cloak that in reality is the “Emperor’s new clothes” 
that WBUK hide behind. 
 
All our evidence, all the facts about WBUK have been 
put before MPs.  
 



It saddens me that I now have to warn all 
Whistleblowers not to a trust a single member of the 
current Parliament or their regulator, Parliamentary 
standards. All the evidence shows they do not care 
about Whistleblowers at all regardless of what they 
publicly. 
 
We take Edna’s Law to the people. 
 
Meanwhile we will continue the hard work and keep 
exposing this, I hope one day we will live in a world 
where those in power value what’s true instead of 
what’s easy.  
 
   


